
Dear Praying Friends, 

 

 Romans 11:36 says, “For of him, and through him, and to him, are all 

things: to whom be glory for ever. Amen.” We serve a God Who is the Creator, 

the Sustainer, and the Recipient of all the glory! 

 During the month of March, we 

began full renovation at the new 

property. We focused in the beginning on 

the building to house the church while 

we waited for the previous owners to 

conclude their move. This delayed the 

work in the main building for the school, 

but we were able to finish the basic 

renovation with the Lord’s help in time. The first service at the new location was 

on Easter Sunday, March 27, and the school held their first day on April 4th. In 

April, we resumed full ministries and outreaches in the church, including the 

youth services as well as an outreach to a local maternity ward with a gospel 

witness and a time of prayer with the new mothers. Tim continued ministry at the 

church, and Stephanie began to assist in a children’s Sunday School class. We 

were also blessed this month by a visit from Tim’s parents. It was a wonderful to 

share with them what God is doing here because of your faithful prayer and 

financial support, and Landon and Elena especially enjoyed time with their 

grandparents! 

 We are thankful for the souls saved during these past few months. We are 

asking for prayers as we are becoming more involved in the work here as our 

Spanish knowledge grows. Also, please continue to pray for us as we carry on in 

preparing the facility.  

       

 To Him Be the Glory Forever, 

The Germano Family 

March/April 2016 Praises 

 Move to the new 

property 

 Safety during 

renovation 

 Souls saved 

 New ministry 

opportunities  

Six Months and 

Counting... 

 April 28 marked six 

months since we 

arrived. It has been 

exciting to look back 

on what God has 

done. Please take a 

moment to view our 

latest video update on 

our website along with 

more information and 

pictures! 

Prayer Needs 

 Continued renovation 

work throughout the 

coming months 

 Groups coming for 

ministry during the 

summer 

 Spanish Classes 

 Health and Safety 
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